

May 17, 2012

The Honorable William Lacy Clay U.S. House of Representatives 2418 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Clay:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable John Conyers, Jr. U.S. House of Representatives 2426 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Conyers:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Mike Doyle U.S. House of Representatives 401 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Doyle:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Anna G. Eshoo U.S. House of Representatives 205 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Eshoo:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Maurice D. Hinchey U.S. House of Representatives 2431 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Hinchey:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Edward J. Markey U.S. House of Representatives 2108 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Markey:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Janice D. Schakowsky U.S. House of Representatives 2367 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Schakowsky:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Louise M. Slaughter U.S. House of Representatives 2469 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Slaughter:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



May 17, 2012

The Honorable Maxine Waters U.S. House of Representatives 2344 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Waters:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission's Quadrennial Media Ownership proceeding. I appreciate hearing about your views on the issue.

The Commission adopted its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on December 22, 2011. The comment periods have closed with thousands of public comments received. Commission staff currently is reviewing the record and developing recommendations for the full Commission's consideration. Your letter has been included in the record of the proceeding and will be considered as part of the Commission's review.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,